Re: Michelle Ullom
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Michelle Ullom, who is applying for a job at your facility. Michelle is an outstanding person who cares a great deal about helping people with drug problems and other life difficulties. She is eager to assist others and increase her skills at doing this. 

I have known Michelle for several years, and I am very impressed with her as a person who has helped several foster children learn how to live more productive lives. She has also done wonders in saving her husband from the devastating problems caused by addiction to methamphetamines. She has written a book about her experiences with her husband, which is titled Lessons From the Loved One on an Addict. She has faced countless difficult problems and been very creative in solving them. It is both her real world education with meth and her extremely innovative way of responding to complex situations that lead me to think that she would be the perfect person to work with other troubled people. 

Michelle is creative in solving problems and helping people work together cooperatively. She is a team player who is exceptionally well organized and makes sure that her work and the work of others are done professionally, carefully, and with attention to detail. She is well liked by her peers—and by the many people with whom she works. Michelle is one of the most hard-working, honest people you could hope to know. 

You will find Michelle to be an amazing person: During conversations, her voice and face sparkle with enthusiasm, and you soon learn that she has risen to many challenges in life, taken many adventures and learned more about life than most other people of her age. In the years I have known Michelle, she always makes intelligent and thoughtful contributions to the social circumstances in which she lives. She has very high standards for her own work and a great eye for detail. She is eager to broaden her education about dozens of topics. 

Because Michelle is a very good writer, she can be a valuable resource for your organization. Most groups come to realize that having a talented writer helps in obtaining grants, getting the organizations messages out to larger circles of society. 

Michelle is always reliable and responsible in her work—one of those people who you can always trust to make everything work well. She does her work on time and is very reliable. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will find her work to be of the highest quality.
In summary, I think Michelle is a truly amazing person who will help your organization a great deal. Michelle is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. She is both an excellent contributor to society and a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. Michelle earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

